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6th August 2021 

Offshore Chemicals Regulations 2002 and the Offshore Petroleum Activities 
(Oil Pollution Prevention and Control) Regulations 2005 

Following a review of permits issued under the Offshore Chemicals Regulations 
2002 and the Offshore Petroleum Activities (Oil Pollution Prevention and Control) 
Regulations 2005, the Secretary of State wrote to permit holders on 2 August 2021 
to give them notice that he intends to revise the terms and conditions of those 
permits. The Secretary of State invited representations from affected permit holders, 
to be submitted to OPRED prior to 31 August 2021. If you are the holder of a permit 
under either or both the above Regulations, but have not received a letter from 
OPRED notifying you of the proposed revision to the terms and conditions of those 
permits, please contact BST@beis.gov.uk as soon as possible 

Thank you 
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